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SUMMARY OF BILL:   Increases, from two to three hours per year, and from ten to 

fifteen hours per five years, the amount of training or continuing education courses on domestic 

violence or child abuse all judges involved in child custody proceedings are required to 

complete. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

• Pursuant to Tenn. Code Ann. § 36-6-702(c), the training and continuing education 

courses may be offered in person or virtually by the Administrative Office of the Courts 

in conjunction with the annual meetings of the judicial conferences. 

• The increase in required trainings and continuing education will therefore not result in 

any increase in expenditures associated with compensating judges for their attendance. 

• The proposed legislation will not have any significant impact on the proceedings of the 

court system. 

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 
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